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LEAGUE oF WOMEN VOTERS

February 27, 2023
Re: Item 4.1 — Seventy-Two Hour Parking Ordinance Amendments

Dear Mayor Hicks and Members of the City Council:

The LWV supports the rescission of policies, practices, regulations and laws that criminalize,
penalize, or permit the harassment of people experiencing homelessness for engaging in
necessary life activities in public spaces, including sleeping and camping.

Much of the concerns from our earlier letter are still relevant, so we ask Council to consider
reviewing parking regulations holistically as part of Goal Setting or other processes to figure out
what road problems we have currently and whether the current regulations (and the 72 hour limit
in particular) adequately address them without causing disproportionate complications or costs.

(Please send any questions about this email to Kevin Ma at housing@Ilwvlamv.org)
Karin Bricker, President of the LWV of Los Altos-Mountain View Area

cc: Jennifer Logue
Kimbra McCarthy Heather Glaser
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